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{Dx. J. ngmore - ngzzg) : 6, June, 1914.
OXFORD ./ ,

Dear Dr. Wigmore,
Mlchell Clarke of Bristol sent me your paper on the old Bath physicians,

which I have.just read with great interest.
Do you know where I could get any accurate information about Samuel
Bave ﬁho practiced in Bath in the 17th century? I picked up the other day two of his
manuscript case books, beginnlng about 1623. »
Sincerely yours,
Wi OSLER



